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To: State Clearinghouse 

1400 Tenth Street 

Sacramento, CA, 95814 

From: California Department of Transportation 

District 4 Office of Environmental Analysis 

111 Grand Ave  

Oakland, CA 94565 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2021110045 

Project Description:  

The purpose of the State Route 37 Flood Reduction Project (Project) is to build 

resiliency to the effects of projected 2130 sea level rise and stormwater overtopping 

onto SR 37 from Post Mile (PM) PM R11.2 to PM 13.8 in Marin County. The Project 

proposes a causeway that would be 35 feet in elevation and consist of four 12-foot-wide 

lanes, a 22-foot-wide median with a 2-foot-wide median barrier, two 10 foot-wide inside 

shoulders, two 12-foot-wide outside shoulders, two 2-foot-wide outside barriers, and a 

barrier-separated 14-foot-wide bicycle or pedestrian path with a 2-foot-wide barrier, for a 

total roadway width of 114 feet. The Project does not propose tolling or long-term 

vehicular capacity increase on SR 37. 

This is to advise you that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 

this Project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 

Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 

Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 

Transportation office located at the above address. An electronic copy of this document 

is available for review at the following website: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-

me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs  
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